Acklin, Tim

From: Beth Piggush <bpiggush@fspa.org>

Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 9:53 AM

To: Acklin, Tim; ZZ Council Members; Padesky, Gary
Subject: Budget Hearing June 8

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Good morning Tim, Gary, and City Council members,

| would like to express support for the Climate Action Plan, item #257 from the budget. It is vital that the City continue
to plan for climate change and become a more resilient city.

The budget item is important to keep and or expand. We need this for our future, we need this for our families to know
what and how to become climate resilient.

Thank you for your efforts and keeping our City a vibrant place to live.
- Beth Piggush
resident at 2120 Ferry Street (Mother of 3 kid)

and
Integral Ecology Director at Francsican Sisters of Perpetual Adoration (FSPA)

Sent from ProtonMail mobile-------- Original Message --------
OnJun 5, 2020, 3:43 PM, Kuhlman, Lewis < kuhlmanl@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote:

Sustainable La Crosse Commissioners and Interested Parties,

A public hearing for the 2021-2025 Capital Improvement Plan will be on Monday, June 8th at 4pm.
Funding for the Climate Action Plan is at stake, item 257 in the budget, so if you'd like to speak in favor,
please write to Tim Acklin at acklint@cityoflacrosse.org. The meeting will be conducted through video
conferencing: https://stream.lifesizecloud.com/extension/3286075/0c19151b-3006-4d33-af75-
c1d452407a87

June 8, 2020 Meeting Agenda:
http://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=A&ID=791879&GUID=9C86F2C9-5D12-43A3-85C4-
FFASAFD63FAF

June 1, 2020 Meeting Minutes:
http://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/View.ashx?M=M&ID=791300&GUID=915F38B5-31AD-4A6B-BE53-
32900EF57A30

Public link to the updated Capital Budget: https://www.cityoflacrosse.org/your-
government/departments/finance/budget/capital-improvement




Thank you,
Lewis Kuhlman



